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PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE: APRIL 3RD, 2020PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE: APRIL 3RD, 2020

~principal c. video check in: friday

april 3rd~
CLICK HERE FOR VIDEO!CLICK HERE FOR VIDEO!

a note from principal cenanovic:

Happy Friday Heath Brook Families,

It's another rainy day out there, which makes being at home all day just that little bit tougher.
The Heath Brook School hopes that our weekly check-ins and videos provide you a little
sunshine and positivity as we navigate this new world together.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mS2wACj0I2U94ciuPSME8qCBNFUgs9Pz/view?usp=sharing


~heath brook staff celebrates autism

awareness~

~a story from our kitchen staff beth

cashman: the day the crayon came

home~

Administration, teachers and specialized support staff have been hard at work preparing for
our transition to remote learning, which begins next week. This is a new experience for all of
us - please know that we are here to support you in this learning partnership and are available
for any questions that you may have along the way. More details on our PreK-12 remote
learning plans will becoming from the district shortly.

In the meantime, please take advantage of the links and resources provided here in our memo.
The Heath Brook Staff took time out this week to celebrate Autism Awareness with our Light
It Up Blue video - we hope you enjoy! Check out Beth Cashman's story time video, as well as
some tips for parents in providing hope for children during these uncertain times. Stay safe
and well!

With hope,
Felicia Cenanovic

Autism Day.mp4 drive.google.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1D7UOd4dE9BfCZrj5-4Jl07bU-zZCm07g/view?usp=sharing


supporting families during covid-19

We know parents are struggling to balance work, child care and
self-care while keeping worries — both your children’s and your
own — under control. You don’t have to do it alone. Child Mind
Institute website includes a comprehensive list of resources for
parents on coronavirus topics and parenting tips for giving
children hope in these uncertain times. Click HERE

~family free time ideas~

Beth

https://childmind.org/coping-during-covid-19-resources-for-parents/
https://s.smore.com/u/684d8613872bafbd0505cbaf03f2c0a2.jpg


~what the world needs now - a virtual

orchestra~
What the World Needs Now - for Virtual Orchestra
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